## REICHARD & ESCALERA ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELLORS AT LAW

## LEGAL UPDATE

September 26, 2017

## **Reichard & Escalera Update**

Recovery from Hurricane María

Dear clients and friends: Please be advised that due to the strike of hurricane María our offices were closed Tuesday, September 19 through Friday, September 22, 2017. Although our operations have been somewhat restored, we may be unable to recover some electronic correspondence sent to us before Monday, September 25, 2017. Please, feel free to re-send any communications sent before such date.

Thank you very much for your understanding.

This communication is for information purposes only and does not constitute legal advice. This communication may be based on authorities that are subject to change and is not a substitute for professional advice or services. You should consult a qualified professional advisor before taking any action based on the information herein. This communication does not create an attorney-client relationship between Reichard & Escalera and the recipient.

Unsubscribe.



For more information on this Legal Update, please contact:

Rafael Escalera
Managing Partner
escalera@reichardescalera.com
787.777.8877